
THEODORE FALLER 

Born: NI A - Died: September 8, 1907 

Chester Signal 

September 1 2, 1907 

[Ji'rom Th" River Press] 

Theodore Faller, an old-time resident 
of this part of Montana, died at St. 
Clare hospital yesterday, (Sunday) af­
ter a long ilhiess from consumption. 
The deceased, -who was formerly a 
trumpeter in the 18th infantry, from_ 
which he was discharged in 1884. Since 
that time he had been engaged in ranch­
ing on the Marias, until- sickness made 
unfit for work. 



MABEL STEPMAN 

Born: NI A - Died: February 10, 1907 

Chester Signal 

February 14, 1907 

Little Mabel, the one year old daugh­
ter of Mr. and Mrs. Adolf Stepman of 
the Marias, died last Sunday after an 
illness of three days. Interment was 
made at the ranch Monday, but the 
body will be brought to Chester later 
on and laid to rest in our burial ground. 
The parents have the sympathy of the 
entire neighborhood in their loss. 



INFANT OF MR. & MRS. L. O. STOTT 

Born: NI A - Died: March 18, 1907 

Chester Signal 

March 21, 1907 

Mr. and Mrs. L. O. Stott mourn the 
loss of their baby, it having died this 
morning. Interment will be made at 
their ranch. 




